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“Teaching is my passion and I see education as a priceless gift to offer any child.”  
- Mrs Marietjie (Mickey) da Costa  

Newly appointed HOD of Middelburg College.  

It’s with great pleasure that we announce the appointment of Mrs da Costa as the 
new HOD of Middelburg College.    

Mrs da Costa has over 16 years’ experience at several schools. She was Head of 
English at a FET College and more recently at Kanonkop High school where she 
taught English Home language to Grades 8-11 and Life Science in the FET phase. 
She is an accomplished subject expert who strives for academic excellence. 

 

“I believe that I can offer decisive, clear leadership, and look forward to giving my wholehearted commitment to 
Middelburg College” says Mrs da Costa.  

We look forward to her association with Middelburg College and that it will be a long and successful relationship.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interesting facts about Mrs da Costa: 

• Where were you born?  
I was born in Scottsburg and raised in Vryheid in KZN. 

• What is your motto?  
The choice is yours: better OR worse than your circumstances, for 
nothing is impossible.  

• Why did you become a teacher?  
I became a teacher because teaching is my passion, sharing knowledge 
is a gift and learning is a promise to success. Being part of a child’s life 
in making those steps to success is a WOW factor.  

Meet our new HOD 

 


